
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, JULY 6, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

AS MANY OF YOU ARE STILL ENJOYING THE 4TH OF JULY WEEKEND, THANK YOU FOR 

MAKING US A PART OF IT. I TRUST YOU ARE ENJOYING THE SPECIAL PATRIOTIC MUSIC 

WE’VE BEEN PLAYING, AS SELECTED BY BRIAN HAY. 

OFTEN I HAVE TALKED ABOUT HOW THE WRVM RADIO SIGNAL CAN NOW BE HEARD 

ANYWHERE IN THE WORLD WHERE THERE IS ACCESS TO THE INTERNET. WHILE I KNOW 

THAT TO BE TRUE IT REALLY HITS HOME WHEN WE RECEIVE A RESPONSE FROM 

SOMEONE LISTENING VIA THE INTERNET. YESTERDAY WE RECEIVED AN ONLINE GIFT 

FROM A PERSON LISTENING IN LOS ANGELES CALIFORNIA. SO WHEREVER YOU ARE 

LISTENING FROM TODAY, THANKS FOR LISTENING.   

SATURDAY AFTERNOONS ARE A FAVORITE TIME OF THE WEEK FOR THOSE WHO ENJOY 

GOSPEL MUSIC. IF YOU’RE ONE OF THEM, HAVE YOU CONSIDERED TRAVELING WITH US 

TO ATTEND THE NATIONAL QUARTET CONVENTION IN PIGEON FORGE TN? THIS YEAR, WE 

ARE PLANNING TO ATTEND THE LAST 3 DAYS OF THE WEEK LONG CONFERENCE. THE 

DATES FOR THIS 7 DAY/6 NIGHT TRIP ARE SEPTEMBER 24 – 30 AND INCLUDES A VISIT TO 

THE ARK ENCOUNTER IN KENTUCKY. THE DEADLINE TO REGISTER IS LESS THAN 3 

WEEKS AWAY; JULY 25. FOR MORE INFORMATION, OR TO DOWNLOAD A REGISTRATION 

FORM, VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT WRVM.ORG. OR CALL US TO REGISTER BY PHONE DURING 

REGULAR OFFICE HOURS. 

THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES ARE LISTENER SUPPORTED. THANK YOU FOR YOUR 

PRAYERS AND GIFTS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


